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I oppose any legislation that limits, delays and infringes upon the constitutional rights 

of the law-abiding citizens of Oregon to keep and bear arms. There have been 

reports of people murdered by stalkers/criminals in other states with waiting periods 

while they were trying to acquire a firearm to defend themselves. This kind of 

legislation only hinders law-abiding people who want to protect themselves. 


